

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

06/03/2018

Dear Year 4 Parents & Children,

Year 4 Residential Thursday 24 May – Friday 25 May 2018

As you know, we have reserved places for children in year 4 to take part in 2 activity days in Forest Camp Activity Centre in Delamere Forest which is owned and operated by Cheshire Scouts. You can find more about the centre here:

http://www.cheshirescouts.org.uk/campsites/forest-camp-activity-centre.aspx

We have now finalised the programme and, although the children will be accompanied by several members of Avalon staff, all activities will be led by the expert instructors. The cost of this trip will be £105. This covers the cost of all travel, meals, insurances, accommodation, all activities, use of the facilities and t-shirts. We would like all children to attend the residential as we believe it forms an important part of their social development and will also develop skills in numerous areas including Outdoor Adventurous Activities, which is part of the P.E. curriculum.

The activities will be the use of a climbing wall, a low ropes course, a traverse swing, indoor caving and a rafting challenge.

A meeting about the trip will be held on Tuesday 27 March at 3:50pm in the hall where we will distribute details of what to bring etc. This meeting will be for children and parents and details about payments and other information and authorisation forms will also be distributed then.

If you want to discuss any aspect of this visit prior to the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact the school office for assistance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher





